
Somerford Primary School 

Dress Code Policy May 2020 

COVID 19 

 

Introduction and Purpose of Policy 

• This policy is to be adhered to during the partial re-opening of Somerford Primary 

school due to the Coronavirus Pandemic 

• Staff are expected to maintain a smart standard of casual dress and continue to 

present themselves in a professional manner 

• Children are expected to wear appropriate clothing as outlined below.  

• Final decisions about the appropriateness of dress are at the discretion of the Senior 

Leadership Team 

• Any child not adhering to the dress code, therefore not wearing appropriate 

clothes for school activities, will be sent home. 

 

Guidelines on Appropriate Dress 

• Children do not need to wear school uniform, but can if they wish to do so.  

• Shoulders must be covered (no thin straps) due to spending time outside. 

• Suitable sports footwear must be worn, such as trainers, or flat shoes. No heels. 

• Children must bring a hat on sunny days. 

• Children must not wear make-up.  

• No inappropriate logos should be worn.  

• Children must not wear onesies or fancy dress. 

• Children should not wear crop tops 

 

 

Additional Guidelines 

• Children will not need to change into a PE kit but must be prepared to engage in 

sporting activities therefore it is essential that appropriate clothing is worn every day.  

• Clothing must be washed each evening after school.  

• Should the school fully reopen, all children will be expected to wear the correct 

school uniform. 

• The dress code and policy will be reviewed should circumstances change during the 

partial opening.  

 

 

 

 


